
Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board Agenda 5 March 2003 

13. BORDESLEY STREET PROPOSED KERB AND CHANNEL RENEWAL 
 

Officer responsible Author 
City Streets Manager Brian Boddy, Project Consultation Leader, DDI 941-8013. 

 
 The purpose of this report is to request that the Board approve for consultation the publicity plan 

appended for the renewal of the dish channels for the section of Bordesley Street between Harrow 
Street and Olliviers Road. 

 
Bordesley Street (a local road with an average traffic flow of 450 vehicles/day) is on the Capital Works 
Program to have its kerb and dish channel renewed in the 2003/2004 financial year.  The local 
residents have been surveyed to get the issues they would like addressed with this work.  Following 
consideration of the residents’ feedback (see the attached letter for a summary of their feedback) 
different options have been considered and the attached plan drawn up.  Two residents complained of 
the ugly overhead wiring.  Unfortunately there is no monies budgeted for the undergrounding of the 
overhead wiring, therefore the Council will be unable to meet this request. 

 
 There have been no traffic accidents reported in the last five years to the Land Transport Safety 

Authority in this section of Bordesley Street.  
 
 The amount of $231,000 is budgeted for this project.  
 
 To obtain the residents’ and property owners’ feedback on the attached concept plan, it is 

recommended that a publicity pamphlet be distributed to residents and property owners in this section 
of Bordesley Street showing the proposed layout. 
 

 Staff 
 Recommendation: That the Board approve the attached concept plan for consultation. 

 
 Chairperson’s 
 Recommendation:  That the recommendation be adopted. 


